
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Termly Overview 
Early Years Foundation Stage 

Autumn term 2020 

 

 Understanding the World: 

We will be learning to explore the environment 

around us through play. We will be talking 

about some of the things we have observed 

such as plants, animals and natural objects. 

Following this, we will be observing changes 

across the four seasons and describing 

weather associated with the seasons.  

 
 

 

Personal, Social, Emotional Development:  
Throughout the autumn term we will be 

thinking about ‘New Beginnings’ and getting to 

know the other children in Littlemoor. We will 

look at the qualities of being a good friend and 

how we can show kindness to each other. We 

will also be focusing on the Boasley Cross 

golden rules throughout the term. We will 

observe and record the children’s progress in 

their Learning Journal. 

Expressive Art and Design: 

In art and design, we will be developing a wide 

range of art and design techniques including using 

pattern and texture. 

In music, we will be using our voices expressively 

and creatively by singing songs and speaking 

chants and rhymes.  

 

Physical Development: 
In PE, we will be mastering basic movements 

including running, jumping, throwing and catching, 

as well as developing balance, agility and co-

ordination. We will also be strengthening our 

fingers and arms ready for writing, through fine 

motor activities. 

 
 

 

 

Literacy: 

To develop our reading and writing skills we will 

begin linking letters and sounds through daily 

phonics sessions. The children will have 

opportunities to explore books within the 

classroom and within our school library. 

Writing opportunities will be available within 

the children’s play. 

 

Mathematics: 
In Maths we will be developing our counting skills 

using our fingers, objects, numicon and through 

counting songs. We will also be learning to 

recognise numbers and focusing on a different 

number each week.  

 

 

 Please talk to your child at home about their 

learning in school and continue to read at home. Do 

ask if you have any queries about any of your 

child’s learning.  

 

Many thanks for your ongoing support, 

Miss Bellew 
 

Communication and Language:  
This term we will be using language to imagine and 

re-create roles and experiences in play.  Following 

on from exploring books on a daily basis we will 

also be encouraging children to use stories and 

narratives in their play. Through the use of peer 

and whole class work the children will continue to 

develop their language.  
 

 

 


